

Jeremy Runnells < runnells@gmail.com>

RE: Meeting

Mark Ivins <

Sun, Mar 6, 2016 at 8:19 PM

To: Jeremy Runnells <runnells@gmail.com>

Dear Jeremy,

I am sorry to learn that a deterioration in your hearing has caused you to have concerns about being able to understand the content of our upcoming meeting on Marth 15th. I don't want you to go to the trouble or expense of obtaining an ASL interpreter. Also, the confidential nature of our meeting makes the presence of an interpreter a concern. As you know, translation is not always precise, and I don't want there to be any misunderstandings between the two of us.

Accordingly, as long as your hearing problems persist, I think it will be better for us to communicate back and forth in writing, which is also what you had suggested in an earlier email. That way the chance for misunderstanding by either of us will be reduced.

To start our dialogue, I would like you to send me a letter or email by March 10th explaining to me what you are trying to accomplish in posting your doctrinal concerns across the internet, seeking funding on the internet to address and develop new material related to your concerns that you have with Church doctrine, updating and translating those concerns into different languages, etc. After reviewing your website and your statements, there are many who might suggest that you are openly and publicly acting in opposition to the Church. I would like to receive your response about that, and about why you are taking these actions to extensively publicize your views.

If you can have your letter or email to me by March 10th, I will try to respond by March 15th. That way, we can avoid unnecessary delays. I look forward to your response and hope that your hearing situation is not permanent and that you will soon be able to function without any limitation.

Sincerely,

President Ivins